
Subject: FW: Bus Shelters/Benches
From: Jim Omahen
Date: 01/11/2017 09:50 AM
To: Lance Oishi
CC: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>

Lance, this is Jim Omahen here!  You may remember me from years gone by when I worked for then Councilmember Garcetti . . . and 
Kathy Cerra and I were working on a Glendale Blvd. Streetscape Plan for Atwater Village.  I’m sure I had thanked you, but will again.  You 
were the best!

I’m now working for the Hollywood Media District BID as Operations Manager.  Lisa Schechter is our Executive Director.

Michael Turner referred us to you regarding our wish to have a bus shelter installed at a bus stop on the northeast corner of Santa Monica 
Blvd. and N. Highland Ave.  Can you advise?  Thanks again!

--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org

From: "Turner, Michael" <TurnerM@metro.net>
Date: Tuesday, January 10, 2017 at 5:17 PM
To: "'jim@mediadistrict.org'" <jim@mediadistrict.org>, Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
Subject: Bus Shelters/Benches

Good Afternoon,
 
Attached is the contact info for the person in BSS that handles bus stop shelter/bench requests.   Hope all is well 
and enjoy the new year.
 
Michael Turner
LA Metro 
Deputy Executive Officer
Government Relations 
213.922.2122 W
metro.net | facebook.com/losangelesmetro | @metrolosangeles
Metro provides excellence in service and support.
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